
Carr Legal Group Announces 2025 Scholarship
Program to Support Beaufort County High
School Seniors

Patrick W. Carr, Managing Attorney of Carr Legal

Group

Beaufort County law firm Carr Legal

Group highlights distracted driving

awareness while empowering future

leaders with educational scholarships.

BEAUFORT, SC, UNITED STATES, March

18, 2025 /EINPresswire.com/ -- Carr

Legal Group, a personal injury law firm

in Beaufort County, SC, is proud to

announce the launch of its 2025

Scholarship Program, aimed at

supporting high school seniors in

Beaufort County. The firm will award

six $1,000 scholarships to graduating

students who demonstrate leadership,

community involvement, and a

commitment to raising awareness about critical issues such as distracted driving.

This scholarship program represents Carr Legal Group’s dedication to its local community and

the future of Beaufort County. In addition to financial support for higher education, the program

emphasizes the importance of safe driving practices among young drivers — a cause closely

aligned with the firm’s work representing victims of car accidents.

“We believe that the youth of Beaufort County are the key to a brighter, safer future,” said Patrick

W. Carr, Managing Attorney at Carr Legal Group. “By empowering these students with the

resources they need to succeed, we hope to not only help them achieve their dreams but also

create advocates for safety on our roads. Distracted driving is a serious issue in our community,

and we hope this program will inspire the next generation to take action.”

The program encourages students to reflect on the impact of distracted driving and other

dangerous behaviors on the road. This topic is particularly relevant given that distracted driving

was a contributing factor in over 2,400 traffic collisions and 791 injuries in South Carolina from

2020 to mid-2024, according to data from the South Carolina Department of Public Safety.

http://www.einpresswire.com
http://carrlegal.com
http://CarrLegal.com/scholarship-overview
http://CarrLegal.com/scholarship-overview
https://carrlegal.com/practice-area/car-accident/


Applicants are also encouraged to discuss a community service project or volunteer experience

that impacted them in a positive way. 

Students interested in applying for the Carr Legal Group Scholarship must submit their essays

and supporting documents, including high school transcripts and teacher nominations, no later

than May 1, 2025. 

Applications can be submitted at CarrLegal.com/scholarship-overview, emailed to

wendy@carrlegal.com, or sent to:

ATTN: 2025 Scholarship

1917 Lovejoy Street

Beaufort, SC 29902

The scholarship recipients will be announced at the 2024–2025 awards ceremonies at their

respective high schools. Winning essays will also be shared with local leaders to further raise

awareness about safe driving practices. Carr Legal Group looks forward to celebrating their

achievements.
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This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/794667364
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